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July 24, 1930,

Dr. Adolph Jacob,
7768 St* Dominique Street, Montreal, P. i*

Dear Dr, Jacob,

Thank you for your letter 
in which you inform mo that you ere available as 
a teacher of German for beginners, but I regret 
that thore are at present no vacancies in our 
Department of German whore we could utilize 
your services.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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